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March 18, 2025

To Whom it May Concern:

I am writing this letter to express my support for the proposed ADSS fee increase under HB 3174.
After carefully reviewing the current financial situation and considering the long-term sustainability of
the ADSS role, I believe that the fee increase is necessary to maintain the quality of services the ADSS
provides. I am confident that the increased fees will allow the ADSS to continue offering valuable
services to our communities.

Sincerely,

Xﬂ, g erveck.

Lois Harvick, Program Director
Lane DUII Victim Impact Panel



